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Upcoming Training for Obtaining DVS 
for Incontinence Supplies via ePACES 
 

Due to the requirement that Pharmacy and DME providers obtain a 
Dispensing Validation System (DVS) approval for incontinence supplies, 
CSC has scheduled upcoming webinars to walk providers through the 
process of obtaining a DVS via the Electronic Providers Assisted Claim 
Entry System (ePACES). To register for one of the webinars please click 
one of the links below:  

• March 7th: 10:00 AM  
• March 19th: 5:00 PM  
• March 27th: 2:00 PM  

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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